Date: Tue, 7 Oct 1997 09:36:16 -0400 (EDT)

From: Pamela Rary <pamela.rary@legal.gatech.edu>
To: Ted Hill <hill@math.gatech.edu>

€ hject: Re: Open Records Violation

To avoid confusion please send all future requests for documents persuant to
the Open Records Act in writing by mail or delivery addressed to my
attention (I will no longer accept e-mail requests). Thank you.

>
>Your response (coplied below) about the Berger files is late, period.
> (But thank you for arranging that; I hope to review them soon.)
>
>There still has been no response to my Oct 1 request to see
>C0S (and SOM) travel documents for Chow and Schuster’s recent trips to the
>Far East. Are they accegsible or not? Are the MacFarland SOM records
saccessible or not? (They were requested months ago.)
>
>Thank you

el

>Ted

>

>

>On Mon, 6 Oct 1997, Pamela Rary wrote:

>

>> Ag I stated in a previous e-mail to you I have requested the additional
>> documents from the SOM. You may set up an appointment with my secretary t
>> review the Office of Legal Affairs file on Marc Berger.

> 4PM, November 6, 1997
- >P. Rary

> >8enior Attorney
>> >Legal Affairs
>> »Georgia Tech
>> >
>> >8issie,
> =
>> »This is to remind you that there has AGAIN been violation of the Open
>> »Recoxrds Act by your office (representing the administration). There
>> >has been no response regarding accessibility of the records
>> »specified in my request of October 1 (including the Marc Berger
>> >files), and now it is past the three business days spelled out in
>> >Georgia Law.
> »
»> >Please explain.
> >
>> >Sincerely
= >
=> >Ted Hill
>> »Professor of Mathematics
»>> >Georgia Tech
>> >
>> >
>> >
> >

Pamela Rary






